
From: James Hatten
To: Jason Kelly
Cc: Kelli Goodwin
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: U.S. NRC Materials License No. 13-15151-01 - Request for Additional Information
Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 5:05:20 PM

Mr Kelly

Yes please add them for full 200 authority.

Thank you

Jim Hatten 
RSO

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Jason Kelly <Jason.Kelly@nrc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 3:57:16 PM
To: James Hatten <jhatten@sahci.com>
Cc: Kelli Goodwin <sahci@sahci.com>
Subject: U.S. NRC Materials License No. 13-15151-01 - Request for Additional Information
 
Mr. Hatten:
 
I have reviewed your request dated October 2, 2023, to amend U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC) Materials License No. 13-15151-01 (Northwest Health-LaPorte) to add authorization for
additional Authorized Users.
 
Your request is limited to 10 CFR 35.200 (limited to cardiac studies only).  Though, we would be able
to authorize the physicians for full authorization for 10 CFR 35.200 with no limitations.  Please advise
if you’d like the physicians to have full authorizations for 10 CFR 35.200 or if you would like to have
the physicians restricted to 10 CFR 35.200 (limited to cardiac studies only). 
 
In the future, please do include documentation that the requested physicians are appropriately
licensed by the state medical board.  Though, I have verified the credentials for the requested
physicians in this case.
 
Jason M Kelly, MPH
Health Physicist
Materials Licensing Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210
Lisle, IL   60532-4352
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